
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK
OF DALLAS

Dallas, Texas, February 2, 1937

To the Member or Nonmember 
Clearing Bank Addressed:

We are informed by the Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis that a 
large amount of mail addressed to their Louisville, Kentucky, Branch 
which had accumulated at the Louisville Post Office was transferred to the 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis by plane yesterday. A further shipment 
will arrive by plane this afternoon and indications are that the accumula­
tion should be accounted for within the next few days.

Yours very truly,

B. A. McKINNEY,
President
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